
Linda’s Eating Place & Our Covid-19 Response 
 

To our community of friends, family, and neighbours.  
 

Covid-19 has certainly interfered with the way that we do business, 

 and how all of us go about our daily lives.  

Everything seemingly has changed… while for us, much has stayed the same.  

 

Many of the lessons of COVID-19 are things that restaurant staff and management, 

 of any salt, already live with as second nature.  

Washing our hands is something ingrained in us. It’s the first thing we think about 

when we step in to the kitchen, and we think about it numerous more times a day.  

Cross contamination safeguards, safe food handling, sanitization, equipment and 

facility maintenance… all things routine for us already, and still always a priority.  

The food service industry is heavily regulated. Inspections are often and thorough.  

And they should be. Your health department is doing their job to ensure your safety.  

They have been doing that long before COVID, and we have always worked with them.  
 

We promise to add, and ramp up our efforts on the following things… 
 

✓ Consistently and thoroughly sanitize all touchable surfaces 
✓ Integrate hands free systems wherever possible 
✓ Provide easily accessible hand sanitizer 
✓ Wear face coverings when taking and preparing all food & drink orders 
✓ Access current and continuing education, regarding food service 

regulations and best sanitization practices, and communicate with staff 
✓ Ensure that all staff attending work are healthy and using safety protocols 
✓ Limit staff and visitors to our kitchen 
✓ Install and maintain physical barriers where possible 
✓ Practice guest, and where possible, staff physical distancing 
✓ Continue to offer contact-free take out and curbside delivery 
✓ Activate the TAP option on our POS terminal to reduce the need to touch 
✓ Provide outdoor, open air seating during our good climate days – when 

permitted by the authorities 

✓ Smiles….. Even more than we provided before! 😊 
 

Thank you for your trust in us… 


